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May 8, 2023 

UTC STAFF BY EMAIL 
John Cupp, Consumer Protection 
Jim Ward, Regulatory Analyst 
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director 
Anna Gill, Director, Consumer Protection 
Rayne Pearson, Director, Administrative Law 
Neiri Carrasco, Director, Regulatory Services 
Ryan Smith, Records Management 

Re:  General Rate Increase Request 
        Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc 
        UTC Docket # 230132 

Dear UTC Staff,  
Further to our letter of April 11, 2023, the Village Council (PLVC) thanks the Commission for 
rescheduling the April 13 hearing on this matter to June 15.  We are writing at this time to request a 
meeting with appropriate UTC staff members on some day during the week of May 15, either in 
Olympia or elsewhere at your convenience, to discuss (i) what information has (or has not) been 
provided by Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. (OWSI) in support of its request and in response to staff’s 
questions to OWSI about that request, (ii) staff’s analysis of the information provided by OWSI and 
the reasons for staff’s recommendations to the Commissioners about OWSI’s request, and (iii) our 
concerns about OWSI’s request and about the information provided to you by OWSI.  If such a 
meeting can be arranged between appropriate UTC staff and two or three representatives of the 
Village Council, we would greatly appreciate it.  Please let me know whether such a meeting can be 
arranged.   

Yours truly, 

G. David McDearmid, President
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